COPY FOR LONDON

13th October, 1937,

Dear Sirs,

I am enclosing herewith a copy of the plans
of eil fuel bunkers and fore peak, submitted by the
Builders for the above vessel and with regard thereto
may state that provided the arrangements be carried out
as shewn and amended thereon and to your satisfaction,
they could be approved.

Copies of the plans in question have also been
returned to the Builders direct.
I am, Vear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM




